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Survey for proposed bridge replacements to begin in Lyon County 

 

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) to conduct a field survey for the 
proposed replacement of two KTA bridges on I-335, located at mile markers 132.99 
and 134.89, approximately four and six miles north of Emporia in Lyon County. 

 
The survey is to gather information that is necessary for the detailed design of the 

proposed improvement. It will begin on or about Monday, Aug. 23, and is estimated 
to be completed by Sept. 3. 

 
Joe Bowen, P.S., Field Survey Project Manager, will oversee this survey for KDOT. 
 

A member of the survey crew first will contact property owners and/or tenants for 
permission to enter private property. Survey activities will include the use of survey 

instruments on the ground to determine locations of existing features within the survey 
corridor. 

 

The map below shows the bridges locations. 
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### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 

(Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
https://twitter.com/KDOTHQ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

